Littlemoor class (KS1) – Termly overview Summer 2018 – Miss Anastasiou
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HISTORY/ GEOGRAPHY:


History – Comparing farming in the past to the present. We will look at old farming machinery (if any parents have any they would like to bring in, we would be grateful).


Geography –Comparing farming in our local area to a hot climate country.  





SCIENCE: Plants and mini-beasts.


We will be naming and identifying common and wild plants that grow in our local area. 


We will grow our own vegetable and talk about how these foods keep us healthy and naming the structure of the plants.


We will be naming and identifying mini-beasts in our gardens and building mini-beast habitats.











 ART/ DT/ MUSIC:


ART: We will looking at using pastels to draw farming landscapes and making art from nature. .


MUSIC: Pitch and rhythm will be explored as well as lots of singing! 


DT: Evaluate, design and make our own bread and salads. 








English: 


Core texts studied this term include:


Things that are the Most


The Wizard’s Spell


Augustus and his Smile


Big Cats


Outdoor Wonderland








NUMERACY:  In Maths, we will be covering the following areas this term:


Capacity and volume.


Mass.


Time. 


The four operations of multiplication (2s,5s and 10s), division, addition and subtraction. 


Analysing data.





Farming.
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PHYSICAL EDUCATION:


Outdoor: Outdoor skills of throwing, dribbling and kicking the ball, bat and ball, skipping and team games.


Indoor: Swimming


�





 RE/ PHSE/ CITIZENSHIP: Values based teaching in RE/ PSHE sessions as well as learning based on Christian traditions and festivals..


�














Computing:





We will be learning to programme computers using Scratch and how to operate, use a computer safely and understanding how to use a search engine. 





Please talk to your child at home about their learning in school – they will be keen to share the wonderful opportunities they will have in school this term. Do ask if you have any queries about any of your child’s learning. 





Many thanks in advance for your support,


Miss Anastasiou












